

Virginia MIRC <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

I support expanding Medicaid to 400,000 Virginians

1 message

Elizabeth DeLuca
Reply-To:

Tue, Oct 8, 2013 at 11:31 AM

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

Oct 8, 2013

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission VA

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

Having been seriously ill as a child and being hospitalized for one solid month, I want to encourage all to be vocal in expanding health care in Virginia. No one wants to be sick but with proper health care on a regular basis, you can stay healthy. A routine checkup by your doctor can prevent alot of maladies and give you piece of mind and body.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth DeLuca

20124-2457